
 

 

4 October 2023  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

REMINDER: Quiz night Friday 6 October 7.30pm - 9.30pm 

A reminder that the Friends of Soham Village College (the school PTA) would be delighted if you could join 

them and support our annual quiz night! It will be held in Lodeside Hall and questions will cover a wide range 

of topics; you’ll need people with a variety of interests and random knowledge to be have the best chance. 

It’s a fantastic opportunity to get together with some other families and have a great evening together. 

Entry is £1 per person and teams are a maximum of 6. There will be refreshments sold on the night including 

both alcoholic and non-alcoholic beverages. This is a cash only event. There is a prize for the winner and 

wooden spoon prize available too. If you think you can get a team together please can just one person from 

the team let us know by emailing FSVC@soham-college.org.uk 

Please see the flier attached. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Edward Slingsby 

Deputy Headteacher 

Soham Village College 
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